Subject: Call for Improved Education on Medicinal Cannabis Products

Dear [Medical Unions],

We are writing to bring to your attention the issues with the current regulation and guidance around medicinal cannabis-based products in the UK. It is imperative that medical providers act with integrity when making prescription decisions and that they are well-informed about the products they prescribe and their effects.

We have heard reports of miss-prescriptions, such as prescribing sativa for night use, low-strength products for those with tolerance, overpriced low-strength oil, and prescribing large amounts of a product without understanding the law.

We request that you encourage medical providers to educate themselves on these products and to ensure that their prescription decisions are based on medical considerations and not commercial interests.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]




Alternative Version 1:

Dear [Healthcare Providers],

We are writing to bring to your attention the importance of education and awareness when it comes to medicinal cannabis products. As healthcare providers, it is crucial that you are well-informed about the products you prescribe and their effects.

We have received reports of miss-prescriptions, such as prescribing sativa for night use, low-strength products for those with tolerance, overpriced low-strength oil, and prescribing large amounts of a product without understanding the law. We urge you to educate yourself on these products and to ensure that your prescription decisions are based on medical considerations and not commercial interests, as seen with decisions over vape pens.

Additionally, we request that you be mindful of the dangers of badly grown irradiated products, and the avoidance of overpriced oil. Your patients rely on you to provide them with safe and effective treatments, and we believe that it is your responsibility to ensure that you have the knowledge and information you need to make informed decisions.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
